

SITE WANTED

The Bureau of Real Estate for the Commonwealth of PA is searching for vacant land, or a vacated site, upon which to locate a new headquarters for the PA State Police. The ideal property will have the following qualities: located within Summit, Harborcreek Townships, or the northern part of Greene Township; at least ten acres in size; minimal environmental challenges (wetlands, flood plain, steep slopes, contamination, etc.); frontage on or near major roads; reasonable access to public water and sewer systems; an elevation that will support radio tower communications, and a zone district designation that allows the intended use.
Those wishing to sell property that is reasonably close to meeting to the criteria listed, should contact Jeff Higgins at (717) 705-6920 by phone, or by e-mail at: jehiggins@pa.gov.
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